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Submission: The local community / local surfers / local beach goers do not want this proposal going ahead at all. Catherine
Hill Bay has ready had enough land and habitat destruction in the last 5 years that it will not receive any more. This proposal
will have devastating consequences on the local environment and damage the local water ways and the local beaches. There are
a number of people that will not use our beach anymore if this proposal goes ahead and there are even more people willing to
fight for the protection of our beautiful little ecosystem about to be harmed once again by a large company with no idea on the
environmental effects this will have and optiing for the cheapest way out, this needs to be stopped, Now.





